
 
 

 
Village of Chenequa 

31275 W County Road K 
Chenequa, WI 53029 

 
Ceremonial Oath of Office 

 

Notice is hereby given, that a Ceremonial Oath of Office will take place on September 8, 2025, 
at 6 p.m. or soon thereafter, prior to the start of the Plan Commission Meeting, in the Village 
Board Room, 31275 W. County Road K, Chenequa. 

Oath of Office – Police Officer – Tyler Flood 

Quorum of the Plan Commission, Village Board, and other boards, committees, and 
commissions may be present.  No action will be taken during the ceremonial swearing in. 
 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Deanna Braunschweig 
Village Clerk - Treasurer 
Village of Chenequa 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


